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NOTE FROM THE CHAIR OF THE COMMITTEE CONCERNING THE DOCUMENT

“PROGRESS INDICATORS IN RESPECT OF RIGHTS CONTEMPLATED IN
THE PROTOCOL OF SAN SALVADOR”
The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions of  the OAS member states and, on instructions from the Chair of the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs (CAJP), Ambassador Hugo de Zela, Permanent Representative of Peru to the OAS, is pleased to refer to the document "Progress Indicators in Respect of Rights Contemplated in the Protocol of San Salvador" (CP/CAJP-2943/11), presented on April 5, 2011 by the Working Group to examine the national reports contemplated in the Protocol of San Salvador pursuant to the mandate contained in resolution AG/RES. 2582 (XL-O/10).

As agreed at the regular meeting of the CAJP on April 5, 2011, the delegations are kindly asked to submit their comments on the document to the Secretariat of the CAJP (aaristizabal@oas.org) and to the Department of Social Development and Employment (rmartinelli@oas.org), no later than April 30, 2011.  As agreed, at a regular meeting of the CAJP, to be held in early May if possible, consideration of that document and input received from the delegations will be included.
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